
 

Headteacher Mr. N. Edensor 
 Tel. No: 0113 2716978 

Email: mainoffice@beestonprimary.org 
 www.beestonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Part of the Leodis Schools Alliance 

Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 

 

“Promoting a love of learning” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Friday 19th March marks Comic Relief. This year, we would like to mark this special day 

by dressing up. For a voluntary contribution (suggestion 50p), children can dress up as 

their favourite superhero, or come dressed up as their very own hero, with their own 

special powers and skills!  

During the afternoon, we will celebrate this fantastic day with class assemblies and 

some learning activities based on our superhero theme. 

Thankfully, we will be back to school for Comic Relief this year, so we would like to 

make a big deal of it. We are aiming to raise over £100, so any donations would be 

gratefully received. We cannot wait to see what you all come dressed as. 

We will also be running a competition for the ‘best dressed’ in each year group, with a 

prize for the winner and their class.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Beeston Primary Team 
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